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Ode to Leeds Sep 28 2019 There's always a pause, between the inhale and the first word. The room is
silent. Butterflies collide. The words begin to rise up inside of you; Metaphors and similes contort like
question marks. Your mouth unhinges, You speak Five young poets from Leeds are selected to compete
at the world's most prestigious international poetry slam competition in New York City. Fuelled by love,
pride and passionate protest, their words light fires to show the world who they are and what they can
be. But the determination to be crowned International Slam Champions threatens to overwhelm
everything. As the competition draws closer, the poets are forced to discover not just their voices, but
what they must find the courage to say. Ode to Leeds is a funny and moving coming-of-age story; a
celebration of Leeds and language; and an ode to the art that changed Nyoni's own life. It blends spoken
word poetry, heart and soul to provide a poignant and uplifting portrait of the city of Leeds. The play
received its world premiere at the West Yorkshire Playhouse, Leeds, on 10 June 2017.
Down the Darkest Road Nov 10 2020 The third mystery in the Oak Knoll series starring retired FBI
Profiler Vince Leone, from Sunday Times bestselling author Tami Hoag. The perfect family shattered by
the perfect crime... Four years after the unsolved disappearance of her sixteen-year-old daughter, Lauren
Lawton is the only one still chasing the ghosts of her perfect Santa Barbara life. The world has given her
daughter up for dead. Her husband ended his own life in the aftermath. And Lauren's younger daughter
is desperate to enjoy what's left of her childhood. Lauren knows exactly who took her oldest child, but
there is not a shred of evidence against the man. Even as he stalks her family, Lauren is powerless to
stop him. The Santa Barbara police are handcuffed by the very laws they are sworn to uphold. Looking
for a fresh start in a town with no memories, Lauren and her younger daughter Leah move to idyllic Oak
Knoll. But when Lauren's suspect turns up in the same city, it feels as if history is about to repeat itself.
Leah Lawton will soon turn sixteen, and Oak Knoll has a cunning predator on the hunt. A page-turning
thriller packed with suspense. If you like Lisa Gardner, Karin Slaughter and Karen Rose you will love
Tami Hoag.
My NCIS: An Unofficial and Unauthorized Guide to NCIS - The TV Show Dec 12 2020 An Unofficial
and Unauthorized Guide to NCIS containing some favourite episodes over 8 seasons, in celebration of
the season 10 landmark. As well as the 10 year anniversary in 2013. Reminding us how the show began
all the way back in 2003.

The Zero Hour Jan 25 2022 Tony Evans' life has reached a breaking point: his longtime wife has filed
for divorce and left with their daughter, Nicki. In Tony's darkest hour, he is laid off from the only career
he has ever known as a reporter for The San Francisco Chronicle. Tony has become a fading relic in
today's information age and feels pushed aside until he is summoned to San Quentin Prison's Death Row
at the request of serial killer and condemned prisoner Reynaldo Ramirez. Ramirez asks Tony to publish
the tales of his murderous exploits during his final week on Death Row. An initially dismissive Tony
soon discovers that he cannot turn the request down after he learns that Ramirez's evil extends beyond
his prison cell: he has had Tony's beloved daughter kidnapped. If the stories fail to appear in the paper,
she dies. Tony struggles against the clock to glean the significance of every story that Ramirez tells,
searching for clues to his daughter's whereabouts. Tony complies with the requests in order to buy time,
and to uncover the secrets which will keep his daughter from becoming Reynaldo Ramirez's final victim.
Can Tony find Nicki before the final tolling of The Zero Hour.
Churchill's Shadow: The Life and Afterlife of Winston Churchill Jan 01 2020 A New York Times
Notable Book of the Year A major reassessment of Winston Churchill that examines his lasting
influence in politics and culture. Churchill is generally considered one of the greatest leaders of the
twentieth century, if not the greatest of all, revered for his opposition to appeasement, his defiance in the
face of German bombing of England, his political prowess, his deft aphorisms, and his memorable
speeches. He became the savior of his country, as prime minister during the most perilous period in
British history, World War II, and is now perhaps even more beloved in America than in England. And
yet Churchill was also very often in the wrong: he brazenly contradicted his own previous political
stances, was a disastrous military strategist, and inspired dislike and distrust through much of his life.
Before 1939 he doubted the efficacy of tank and submarine warfare, opposed the bombing of cities only
to reverse his position, shamelessly exploited the researchers and ghostwriters who wrote much of the
journalism and the books published so lucratively under his name, and had an inordinate fondness for
alcohol that once found him drinking whisky before breakfast. When he was appointed to the cabinet for
the first time in 1908, a perceptive journalist called him “the most interesting problem of personal
speculation in English politics.” More than a hundred years later, he remains a source of adulation, as
well as misunderstanding. This revelatory new book takes on Churchill in his entirety, separating the
man from the myth that he so carefully cultivated, and scrutinizing his legacy on both sides of the
Atlantic. In effervescent prose, shot through with sly wit, Geoffrey Wheatcroft illuminates key moments
and controversies in Churchill’s career—from the tragedy of Gallipoli, to his shocking imperialist and
racist attitudes, dealings with Ireland, support for Zionism, and complicated engagement with European
integration. Charting the evolution and appropriation of Churchill’s reputation through to the present
day, Churchill’s Shadow colorfully renders the nuance and complexity of this giant of modern politics.
Darkest Hour Before Dawn Feb 23 2022 THIRDS Team Leader Sebastian Hobbs and Chief Medical
Examiner Hudson Colbourn are as much in love now as they were nearly seven years ago when a tragic
event on the job destroyed their relationship. The two drift together only to be pulled apart time and time
again. When Hudson draws the interest of dangerous enemies, both within and outside the organization,
Seb wants nothing more than to protect the man who still means everything to him. As life-and-death
events, an uncertain future, and startling truths draw Hudson and Seb to each other yet again, they must
make a choice: trust their love and take strength from what they share, or lose what matters most... for
good this time.
Barbara Erskine 3-Book Collection: Time’s Legacy, River of Destiny, The Darkest Hour Oct 10 2020
Three gripping full-length novels from the Sunday Times bestselling author of Lady of Hay.
Putting the Rabbit in the Hat Jul 27 2019 The long-awaited memoir by movie and theatre legend, Brian
Cox. A Guardian, Times, Sunday Times and Independent Book of the Year *Featuring a foreword by

the executive producer of Succession, Frank Rich, an executive producer of HBO's Succession, a former
chief drama critic of The New York Times, and the author of the memoir Ghost Light.* 'One of the best
showbiz memoirs ever written... it's as funny as it is furious... Brian Cox has done everything and with
this book he leaves everyone else standing' - Mail on Sunday 'Absolute heaven' - Sunday Times 'A
hugely readable memoir from a giant of stage and screen' - Mark Kermode 'A life well lived and a story
well told. From first page to last Brian Cox the great actor is Brian Cox the great storyteller, and nobody
is spared his sharp eye and his caustic wit, himself and some big Hollywood names included' - Alastair
Campbell 'Laced with his characteristic generosity, self-deprecation and cut-the-crap wisdom' - Harriet
Walter 'Mesmerizing' - Peter Biskind 'Blisteringly brilliant' - Bryony Gordon 'Funny and irreverent' The Times From Titus Andronicus with the RSC to media magnate Logan Roy in HBO's Succession,
Brian Cox has made his name as an actor of unparalleled distinction and versatility. We know him on
screen, but few know of his extraordinary life story. Growing up in Dundee, Scotland, Cox lost his
father when he was just eight years old and was brought up by his three elder sisters in the aftermath of
his mother's nervous breakdowns and ultimate hospitalization. After joining the Dundee Repertory
Theatre at the age of fifteen, you could say the rest is history - but that is to overlook the enormous graft
that has gone into the making of the legend we know today. This is a rags-to-riches life story like no
other - a seminal autobiography that both captures Cox's distinctive voice and his very soul. Rich in
emotion and meaning, with plenty of laughs along the way, it will be a classic in the vein of The Moon's
a Balloon by David Niven and What's It All About by Michael Caine.
A Shot Worth Taking Nov 30 2019
African Sky May 05 2020 Rhodesia, 1943. The body of parachute instructor and local celebrity, Felicity
Langham, has been found brutally raped and murdered. The police have arrested the most obvious
suspect, a black man named Innocent. But it turns out, he is. WPC Pip Lovejoy is convinced that there's
more to this case than meets the eye, and is determined to obtain justice for the murdered woman. Paul
Bryant, the Squadron Leader responsible for training RAF pilots, needs to find out why three aircraft
have crashed in as many weeks. One of the pilots has been discovered killed by poisoned arrows, but
there is no sign of his plane. When Pip and Bryant's investigations collide, a much more serious crime
becomes apparent. The man behind it, Reitz, believes that if Hitler can cull the Jews, he can cull the
blacks. Reitz and his team have discovered a poison so deadly that a single drop of it can kill a man in
less than a minute. Their plan is to detonate this poison bomb during an RAF passing out parade, killing
a thousand pilots. This in turn would likely lead to civil war in South Africa. Reitz's aim is to create an
independent Afrikaner-controlled South Africa, and he doesn't care what lengths he has to go to achieve
it.
A Journey Jun 25 2019 In 1997, Tony Blair won the biggest Labour victory in history to sweep the
party to power and end eighteen years of Conservative government. He remains the only living Labour
leader to have won a general election. He has been one of the most dynamic leaders of modern times;
few British prime ministers have shaped the nation's course as profoundly as Blair during his ten years in
power, and his achievements and his legacy will be debated for years to come. His memoirs reveal in
intimate detail this unique political and personal journey, providing an insight into the man, the
politician and the statesman, and charting successes, controversies and disappointments with an
extraordinary candour. A Journey will prove essential and compulsive reading for anyone who wants to
understand the complexities of our global world. As an account of the nature and uses of power, it will
also have a readership that extends well beyond politics, to all those who want to understand the
challenges of leadership today.
The Abolition of Britain Aug 20 2021 Hitchens identifies everything that he feels has gone wrong with
Britain since the Second World War and makes the case for the 'many millions who feel that they have

become foreigners in their own land and wish with each succeeding day that they could turn the clock
back'. Writing with brilliance and flair, Hitchens targets the pernicious effects of TV culture, the
corruption and decay of English language, the loss of deference and the syrupy confessional mood
brought on by the death of Princess Diana. 'This is a cri de coeur from an honest, intelligent and patriotic
Englishman desperately worried about the corruption of this country and the likely effects of its lurch
into the clutches of a European.' The Spectator
The Churchill Myths Jan 31 2020 This is not a book about Winston Churchill. It is not principally about
his politics, nor his rhetorical imagination, nor even about the man himself. Instead, it addresses the
varied afterlives of the man and the persistent, deeply located compulsion to bring him back from the
dead, capturing and explaining the significance of the various Churchill myths to Britain's history and
current politics. The authors look at Churchill's portrayal in social memory. They demonstrate the ways
in which politicians have often used the idea of Churchill as a means of self-validation - using him to
show themselves as tough and honest players. They show the man dramatized in film and television - an
onscreen persona that is often the product of a gratuitous mixing of fact and fantasy, one deliberately
shaped to meet the preferences of the presumed audience. They discuss his legacy in light of the Brexit
debate - showing how public figures on both sides of the Leave/Remain debate were able to use
elements of Churchill's words and character to argue for their own point-of-view.
Faithful with Much Jan 13 2021 Whose Money is it Anyway? He also saw a poor widow put in two
very small copper coins. "I tell you the truth," he said, "this poor widow has put in more than all the
others." Luke 21:2–3 By the world's standards, two small coins don't amount to much. But the widow in
Luke's story didn't just give two small coins—she gave everything she had. Everything we have is our
Creator's. In Faithful with Much, authors Tony and Carin Amaradio share their compelling journey from
simply seeking wealth to understanding God's heart about money and possessions. Drawing from their
vast experience in the financial services industry and wisdom born out of some difficult life lessons,
Tony and Carin offer practical, biblical advice on how to think about the challenges of being faithful
with our wealth. and, most important, how to give it away. Faithful with Much is a book about how to be
wise stewards of God's money. It's a handbook for charitable giving. And more than that, it's a book
about radical trust. Are you ready to trust God with your wealth for the good of His kingdom?
The Zero Hour Jul 19 2021 Tony Evans' life has reached a breaking point: his longtime wife has filed
for divorce and left with their daughter, Nicki. In Tony's darkest hour, he is laid off from the only career
he has ever known as a reporter for The San Francisco Chronicle. Tony has become a fading relic in
today's information age and feels pushed aside until he is summoned to San Quentin Prison's Death Row
at the request of serial killer and condemned prisoner Reynaldo Ramirez. Ramirez asks Tony to publish
the tales of his murderous exploits during his final week on Death Row. An initially dismissive Tony
soon discovers that he cannot turn the request down after he learns that Ramirez's evil extends beyond
his prison cell: he has had Tony's beloved daughter kidnapped. If the stories fail to appear in the paper,
she dies. Tony struggles against the clock to glean the significance of every story that Ramirez tells,
searching for clues to his daughter's whereabouts. Tony complies with the requests in order to buy time,
and to uncover the secrets which will keep his daughter from becoming Reynaldo Ramirez's final victim.
Can Tony find Nicki before the final tolling of The Zero Hour.
The Shepherd May 17 2021 We can always count on God knowing where we're at and what we need...
even in our darkest hour. Follow Tony Castenelli as he meets a man who changes his life, and a woman
who changes his heart. The Shepherd... order it today.
The Light Princess Aug 27 2019 Now a Musical with Music from Tori Amos! “One day [the prince]
lost sight of his retinue in a great forest. These forests are very useful in delivering princes from their
courtiers, like a sieve that keeps back the bran. Then the princes get away to follow their fortunes. In this

they have the advantage of the princesses, who are forced to marry before they have had a bit of fun. I
wish our princesses got lost in a forest sometimes.” ― George MacDonald, The Light Princess When a
princess is cursed to lose her "gravity" she loses both her wit and her ability to keep her feet on the
ground. This short (43 page) novel makes an enjoyable read for children and adults alike. In this book, a
familiar fairy tale (Sleeping Beauty) is twisted into a funny, lyrical and wise story about a young
princess who saves the prince. This Xist Classics edition has been professionally formatted for e-readers
with a linked table of contents. This eBook also contains a bonus book club leadership guide and
discussion questions. We hope you’ll share this book with your friends, neighbors and colleagues and
can’t wait to hear what you have to say about it.
Zak Corbin Jul 07 2020 "When fifteen-year-old Zak tries to build a robot of his own, mostly to get the
attention of pretty sophomore Lisabeth Ryan, it leads to an adventure of gigantic proportions. Zak builds
one of his uncle's banned robots, which he dubs Pogo, and he quickly discovers the machine goes far
beyond what ordinary robots can do. But when Zak wishes he could set his uncle free, it all comes down
to a confrontation with a secret weapon: a terrifying giant war machine."--page 4 of cover.
Into the Darkest Corner Dec 24 2021 Catherine Bailey has been enjoying the single life long enough to
know a catch when she sees one. Gorgeous, charismatic and spontaneous, Lee seems almost too perfect
to be true. And her friends clearly agree, as each in turn falls under his spell. But what begins as
flattering attentiveness and passionate sex turns into raging jealousy, and Catherine soon learns there is a
darker side to Lee. His increasingly erratic, controlling behaviour becomes frightening, but no one
believes her when she shares her fears. Increasingly isolated and driven into the darkest corner of her
world, a desperate Catherine plans a meticulous escape. Four years later, Lee is behind bars and
Catherine—now Cathy—compulsively checks the locks and doors in her apartment, trusting no one. But
when an attractive upstairs neighbour, Stuart, comes into her life, Cathy dares to hope that happiness and
love may still be possible . . . until she receives a phone call informing her of Lee’s impending release.
Soon after, Cathy thinks she catches a glimpse of the former best friend who testified against her in the
trial; she begins to return home to find objects subtly rearranged in her apartment, one of Lee’s old
tricks. Convinced she is back in her former lover’s sights, Cathy prepares to wrestle with the demons of
her past for the last time. Utterly convincing in its portrayal of obsession, Into the Darkest corner is an
ingeniously structured and plotted tour de force of suspense that marks the arrival of a major new talent.
A Child's Adventure Oct 29 2019 William David writes in an economical style, conveying the
extraordinary nature of the early childhood years. He captures childhood experiences, where the child
has many first-time encounters and feels the joy of surprise in a world of daily adventure. The story
unfolds around the life of a little boy caught up in the controlling influence of circumstances involving
his parents and extended family, which culminates in the loss of all that he holds dear. A gradual and
increasingly longer separation from his mother begins at three, until at five he suddenly is removed far
away. In this story of undying hope, a little boy determines to endure his circumstances, and accepting
his fate, learns the value of compassion, wisdom, and humility. He chooses to have faith in God, while
accepting the ambiguity and ultimate mystery of life and existence. Sadness at times and loss may be
inescapable in life, but the benefit at any age is priceless strength and endurance.
I Am Underdog Apr 03 2020 One thing that is certain about life is that tomorrow is not promised to
anyone. We must take advantage of every day that we get and we must live in the moment. I've spent
many years trying to motivate and inspire people. Sports have always been a part of me but it has never
defined me. I am an eternal optimist and I try to always bring positivity into every situation. The genesis
for this book came out of a desire to share my journey of the adversities and blessings that I have
experienced in my life. I have been underestimated from the time I was a little child and I have always
enjoyed making believers out of non-believers and proving people wrong. In each of you lies a burning

desire to be great and all that it takes for you to live in that greatness is a belief in self. Whatever your
current situation, just know that today is the beginning of the rest of your life. Things will not always go
your way but that is a part of the journey. I have learned that God orders my steps and that I can always
count on Him when all others falter in their belief or support. Trust in the path that He has laid before
you even though the path may not seem clear. This book is a conversation and it is my hope that you
gain an understanding that if anyone has ever doubted you or refused to give you the true value of your
worth...then YOU are an UNDERDOG! And if I were them...I wouldn't bet against you!
The Lost Continent Nov 22 2021 In THE LOST CONTINENT BBC Europe Editor Gavin Hewitt tells
the story of a flawed dream, a noble vision that turned dangerous, and which led Europe into its gravest
crisis since World War Two - a crisis for which it was totally unprepared. A pillar of the post-war
European dream was a shared currency, and with it came easy money, seducing some countries into a
wild spending binge. After the financial crash in the United States, Europe caught the cold and was left
with a debt crisis that came to threaten the entire European project. THE LOST CONTINENT is rich in
anecdote, weaving together the stories of ordinary people with the high politics and drama of Europe in
crisis to give an unparalleled and vivid portrait of a massive shift in modern history. It includes
interviews with top officials and insiders, and dramatic accounts of key meetings. Gavin Hewitt's THE
LOST CONTINENT is a clear-eyed book by a distinguished and well-connected journalist which tells
the astonishing story of how we got here and where we might be headed.
The Darkest Hour Jul 31 2022 From the Sunday Times bestselling author comes an epic tale of love,
passion and heartbreak.
The Darkest Hour of the Darkest Night Comes Right Before the Dawn Aug 08 2020 A simple
sentimental gift for fans of the Tony Award-winning musical, "Hadestown," by singer-songwriter, Anaïs
Mitchell, and Director, Rachel Chavkin. Welcome to Hadestown, where a song can change your fate. A
Greek myth about Orpheus, Eurydice, Hades, and Persephone.***** This journal alternates between 9
LINED pages for writing and 1 BLANK page for sketching throughout with show quotes from the
workshop to Broadway and show related soft silhouettes - Size 5.2" x 0.2" x 8" with 110 pages total.
***** It can be used as a simple diary, mini notebook, prayer journal, record of goals, dreams, and
milestones, for show notes, and more. Make the book even more special by tucking tickets, a gift card,
or a little cash in the folds. When you want to wrap something that is more personal than a greeting card,
this book does the trick. Check out our other selections of witty blank journals, musical theater quotes,
and gag gifts all available at amazon.com and writerunbooks.com. ------------- Related terms:
Hadestown, Persephone, Orpheus, Eurydice, Hades, Greek mythology, Greek myth, the underworld,
post-apocalyptic fiction, Hermes, "Road to Hell," "Living It Up On Top," "Way Down Hadestown,"
"Hey, Little Songbird," "When the Chips are Down," "Wait For Me," "Why We Build the Wall."
------------- On the BACK COVER: Broadway Musical: "Hadestown," Singer-songwriter: Anaïs
Mitchell, Director: Rachel Chavkin. Welcome to Hadestown, where a song can change your fate. A
Greek myth about Orpheus, Eurydice, Hades, and Persephone. "Hold on, hold on tight. It won't be long."
The Darkest Hour Mar 27 2022 My name is Lucie Blaise.I am sixteen years old.I have many aliases, but
I am none of the girls you see.What I am is the newest recruit of Covert Ops.And we are here to take
down Hitler.After the Nazis killed my brother on the North African front, I volunteered at the Office of
Strategic Services in Washington to do my part for the war effort. Only instead of a desk job at the OSS,
I was tapped to join the Clandestine Operations--a secret espionage and sabotage organization of girls.
Six months ago, I was deployed to German-occupied France to gather intelligence and eliminate Nazi
targets.My current mission: Track down and interrogate a Nazi traitor about a weapon that threatens to
wipe out all of Western Europe. Then find and dismantle the weapon before Hitler detonates it. But the
deeper I investigate, the more danger I'm in. Because the fate of the free world hangs in the balance, and

trusting the wrong person could cause millions of lives to be lost. Including my own.
The Darkest Hour Nov 03 2022 A crackling, highly imaginative thriller debut in the vein of W.E.B.
Griffin and Philip Kerr, set in German-occupied London at the close of World War II, in which a
hardened British detective jeopardizes his own life to save an innocent soul and achieve the
impossible—redemption. London, 1946. The Nazis have conquered the British, and now occupy Great
Britain, using brutality and fear to control its citizens. John Henry Rossett, a decorated British war hero
and former police sergeant, has been reassigned to the Office of Jewish Affairs. He now answers to the
SS, one of the most powerful and terrifying organizations in the Third Reich. Rossett is a man
accustomed to obeying commands, but he’s now assigned a job he did not ask for—and cannot refuse:
rounding up Jews for deportation, including men and women he’s known his whole life. But they are not
the only victims, for the war took Rossett’s wife and son, and shattered his own humanity. Then he finds
Jacob, a young Jewish child, hiding in an abandoned building, who touches something in Rossett that he
thought was long dead. Determined to save the innocent boy, Rossett takes him on the run, with the
Nazis in pursuit. But they are not the only hunters following his trail. The Royalist Resistance and the
Communists want him, too. Each faction has its own agenda, and Rossett will soon learn that none of
them can be trusted . . . and all of them are deadly.
The British Lion Jun 29 2022 In this crackling alternate history thriller set in the years after World War
II—the riveting sequel to The Darkest Hour—London detective John Rossett joins forces with his Nazi
boss to save the commander’s kidnapped daughter as the Germans race to make the first atomic bomb.
With the end of the war, the victorious Germans now occupy a defeated Great Britain. In London,
decorated detective John Henry Rossett, now reporting to the Nazi victors, lies in a hospital bed
recovering from gunshot wounds. Desperate to avoid blame over the events that led to the shooting, his
boss, Ernst Koehler, covers up the incident. But when Koehler’s wife and daughter are kidnapped by
American spies, the terrified German turns to the only man he trusts to help him—a shrewd cop who will
do whatever is necessary to get the job done: John Rossett. Surviving his brush with death, Rossett
agrees to save his friend’s daughter. But in a chaotic new world ruled by treachery and betrayal, doing
the right thing can get a man killed. Caught between the Nazi SS, the violent British resistance, and
Americans with very uncertain loyalties, Rossett must secretly make his way out of London and find
Ruth Hartz, a Jewish scientist working in Cambridge. Spared from death because of her intellect and
expertise, she is forced to work on developing the atom bomb for Germany. Though she knows it could
end any hope of freedom in Europe and maybe even the world, Ruth must finish the project—if she, too,
wants to survive.
Spider-Man: The Darkest Hours Apr 27 2022 Enjoying his work as a high-school science teacher, his
marriage to Mary Jane, and a period of low crime, Peter Parker learns that the Rhino has resumed his
nefarious activities in Times Square, a situation that is further complicated by the emergence of SpiderMan's former ally and love interest, the Black Cat. Reprint.
The Day of Atonement Jun 17 2021 “Enthralling . . . [a] sly, rich and swift novel of vengeance and
rough justice.”—The Seattle Times NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
LIBRARY JOURNAL Sebastião Raposa is only thirteen when his parents are unjustly imprisoned by
the Inquisition, and he is forced to flee Portugal or face the same fate. But a decade in exile only whets
his appetite for vengeance—transforming a once frightened boy into a dangerous man, determined to right
unforgivable wrongs with unrelenting fury. Well schooled by his benefactor, bounty hunter Benjamin
Weaver, in the use of wits and fists alike, Sebastião returns to Lisbon—in the guise of English
businessman Sebastian Foxx—to stalk the ruthless Inquisitor priest Pedro Azinheiro. But in a city ruled by
terror and treachery, no enemy can be underestimated, nor any ally trusted. As Foxx is drawn into the
struggles of old friends, confronted by new foes, and forced to play a game of deception, he finds

himself befriended, betrayed, tempted by desire, and tormented by personal turmoil. And when a twist of
fate turns his plans to chaos, he must choose between surrendering to bloodlust or serving the cause of
mercy. Praise for The Day of Atonement “One of the masters of the historical thriller, Liss is back with
yet another highly entertaining novel. . . . [The Day of Atonement] paints a vivid picture of the waning
days of the Inquisition, and of the truly evil religious leaders who led it. One of Liss’s best
books.”—Minneapolis Star Tribune “Foxx is reminiscent of Lee Child’s Jack Reacher: a man with his
own moral code who takes on multiple adversaries simultaneously. . . . Liss has the start of another
solidly researched, action-packed historical series here.”—Booklist (starred review) “[An] action-packed
novel.”—The Wall Street Journal “Snappy dialogue and convincing atmosphere . . . The plot moves
swiftly to a shattering climax.”—The Washington Post “Another intriguing thriller set against historical
events for Liss, who has a knack for period detail, breakneck plots and characters we want to root
for.”—San Antonio Express-News “Fans of [David] Liss know well his mix of dark arts and historical
detail.”—New York Daily News
Buddy Boys Jun 05 2020 A shocking true story of corruption and crime in the ranks of the NYPD in the
worst police scandal since the revelations of Fred Serpico In the 1970s, New York City’s 77th Precinct
was known as “the Alamo.” In Bedford-Stuyvesant and Crown Heights, Brooklyn—neighborhoods
notorious for drugs and violent crime—some of the worst criminals wore police uniforms and carried
badges. Henry Winter was a good cop when he first entered the infamous 77th station house that was
already infamous as a home to the dregs of the NYPD. Before long, he and fellow officer Anthony
Magno found themselves deeply entrenched in the Alamo’s culture of extortion, lies, corruption, and
crime—and they were regularly supplementing their incomes by ripping off thieves, drug dealers, junkies,
and honest citizens alike. But the gravy train couldn’t stay on the rails forever. Winter and Magno were
caught and faced a devastating choice: They could betray their crooked friends and colleagues by
helping investigators expose the rot that festered at the Alamo’s core—or spend the next several years
behind bars. In Buddy Boys, Pulitzer Prize–winning investigative journalist Mike McAlary blows the
doors off 1 of the worst scandals ever to taint New York’s uniformed guardians, the men and women
sworn to protect and serve the populace. Blistering, shocking, and powerful, it’s a frightening look
inside the NYPD and an eye-opening exploration of the daily temptations that can seduce a good cop
over to the dark side.
Darkest Hour - John Alite Oct 22 2021 DARKEST HOUR A True Story / True CrimeFormer Mafia
Enforcer for John Gotti and the Gambino Crime Family, John Alite, shares his life story in a unique
way, in hopes to dispel the mystique of the mob and sway anyone from living a life of crime.He¿s had
too many darkest hours to count, but he¿s pushed through them all with a spirited perseverance, tenacity
of mind, and a strength of purpose. Just like everything else in his life, he¿s met adversity head on with
fierce determination and a resoluteness to come out on top.*~*~*A college baseball scholarship was his
way out of the inner city, but his dreams of going pro were crushed by an arm injury. John Alite was
forced to return home to the only life he knew, where having to live on the streets of New York meant
one thing¿ learning how to survive. He was driven.He was extreme. He was loyal.But most of all, he
was Feared. From a young age, he found himself influenced by the wrong crowd. Enticed by the wealth,
power, and prestige of the mafia, he immersed himself in a world that was foreign to most. A society
where policies were enforced by instilling fear.Those at the top were about obtaining and harnessing
absolute power, while covertly using their own warped codes of ethics. Honor and loyalty were merely a
misnomer. The cold, bitter truth was, he was expendable, and his sworn allegiance was rewarded with
betrayal.On the run and unable to trust anyone, John was finally forced to confront his own
demon¿himself. Facing the harsh realities of who he was and what he had done wasn¿t pretty, and he
had some serious, life-altering decisions to make. Ones that would come with a price. Through a life of

heartache, betrayal, and loss comes a story of grace, healing, and redemption.
After the Darkest Hour the Sun Will Shine Again May 29 2022 Guides a parent through the process of
grieving for the loss of a child
An Army of One Sep 01 2022 In this enthralling historical thriller set in post—World War II London,
detective John Henry Rossett must stop a murderous ex—SS officer as the German occupation of England
begins to falter. Working with the SS in German-occupied Britain was never easy for John Rossett.
Though he’s returned to his former job, the police inspector has been tainted by his Nazi associations.
His suspicious colleagues see him as a collaborator, and he’s unwelcome at his old haunts. But the
Germans aren’t done with Rossett. When decorated SS Captain Karl Bauer kills the US consul in
Liverpool, then goes on the run, Generalmajor Neumann orders Rossett to find the missing killer—a swift,
cunning, and ruthless man known as "the Bear." While the Nazis still maintain control over London,
Liverpool is run by criminal networks and the British resistance. A wasteland of burned-out buildings
and mountains of rubble, the northern port city is the perfect place for a clever warrior like Bauer to
hide. Neumann and Rossett’s search also turns up damning new information: Bauer’s superior, Major
Theo Dannecker, has been colluding with the US consul and the British resistance to smuggle large
amounts of gold out of the country. As for the Bear, the fervent SS officer has repudiated his allegiance
to the crumbling Reich and is now focused on destroying Rossett, the famed "British Lion," one
innocent victim at a time. To prevent more deaths and protect Britain, Rossett must trap the Bear and
uncover a diabolical conspiracy that has brought Nazi officers and the British resistance together. Vivid
and energetic, full of Schumacher’s trademark action and rich, conflicted characters, An Army of One
reveals how the strength of one man can turn the tide in an uncertain world.
The Negro Motorist Green Book Feb 11 2021 The idea of "The Green Book" is to give the Motorist and
Tourist a Guide not only of the Hotels and Tourist Homes in all of the large cities, but other
classifications that will be found useful wherever he may be. Also facts and information that the Negro
Motorist can use and depend upon. There are thousands of places that the public doesn't know about and
aren't listed. Perhaps you know of some? If so send in their names and addresses and the kind of
business, so that we might pass it along to the rest of your fellow Motorists. You will find it handy on
your travels, whether at home or in some other state, and is up to date. Each year we are compiling new
lists as some of these places move, or go out of business and new business places are started giving
added employment to members of our race.
The Murder Bag Mar 03 2020 The gripping first novel in an explosive new crime series by Tony
Parsons, bestselling author of Man and Boy. If you like crime-novels by Ian Rankin and Peter James,
you will love this. Twenty years ago seven rich, privileged students became friends at their exclusive
private school, Potter's Field. Now they have started dying in the most violent way imaginable.
Detective Max Wolfe has recently arrived in the Homicide division of London's West End Central, 27
Savile Row. Soon he is following the bloody trail from the backstreets and bright lights of the city, to the
darkest corners of the internet and all the way to the corridors of power. As the bodies pile up, Max finds
the killer's reach getting closer to everything - and everyone - he loves. Soon he is fighting not only for
justice, but for his own life ...
One Last Look Apr 15 2021 Preparing for the birth of their first child, attorney Clare Westbrook and
homicide detective Tony Sonterra start a new life in a small Arizona town only to find themselves drawn
into a dangerous mystery.
The Darkest Hour Sep 20 2021 A crackling, highly imaginative thriller debut in the vein of W.E.B.
Griffin and Philip Kerr, set in German-occupied London at the close of World War II, in which a
hardened British detective jeopardizes his own life to save an innocent soul and achieve the
impossible—redemption. London, 1946. The Nazis have conquered the British, and now occupy Great

Britain, using brutality and fear to control its citizens. John Henry Rossett, a decorated British war hero
and former police sergeant, has been reassigned to the Office of Jewish Affairs. He now answers to the
SS, one of the most powerful and terrifying organizations in the Third Reich. Rossett is a man
accustomed to obeying commands, but he’s now assigned a job he did not ask for—and cannot refuse:
rounding up Jews for deportation, including men and women he’s known his whole life. But they are not
the only victims, for the war took Rossett’s wife and son, and shattered his own humanity. Then he finds
Jacob, a young Jewish child, hiding in an abandoned building, who touches something in Rossett that he
thought was long dead. Determined to save the innocent boy, Rossett takes him on the run, with the
Nazis in pursuit. But they are not the only hunters following his trail. The Royalist Resistance and the
Communists want him, too. Each faction has its own agenda, and Rossett will soon learn that none of
them can be trusted . . . and all of them are deadly.
Darkest Hour Oct 02 2022 Shamanism, modern technology and the thirst for power are woven into a
tapestry of death and destruction as a patchwork band of investigators, lead by FBI Special Agent Tony
Alisone, race against the clock to save the nation from its Darkest Hour. Starting with the downing of a
commercial jetliner in Orange County California and ending 72 hours later in a far-flung series of
battles, this action packed thriller leads the team from coast to coast at lightning speed, while the main
FBI/HLS investigation chases an elaborate hoax. Hidden under the cloak of corporate legitimacy, the
enemy is organized, rich and competent. But the investigators have their own secret weapon, the ancient
shamanic practices of the American Indians and their Power Animals.Reviewer John Reed puts it this
way: “You've woven a lot of diverse elements together. The ending is good — driving home the point that
the danger is still out there. Will we have learned our lesson? Will we meet the challenge next time?
There is an interesting message here.”
Dawn and the Darkest Hour Sep 08 2020 In Dawn and the Darkest Hour, poet and author George
Woodcock explores the famously complex life and career of Aldous Huxley. A brilliant and satirical
novelist of ideas; a popular journalist and essayist on scientific and political subjects; a prophet of the
future (Brave New World); a pioneer of psychedelic experimentation (The Doors of Perception), Huxley
was a man plagued by excessive intellectual curiosity and a withdrawn melancholic nature. In the
dramatic range of his characters and the encyclopedic quality of his thought, Huxley expressed some of
the most interesting and disturbing commentary about the condition of human beings and their
relationship to society. As Woodcock traced the progress of Huxley's works, he recognized attempts to
bring about a synthesis of knowledge “that would give total meaning to existence.” In this striking and
encompassing critical biography, Woodcock persuasively asks us to reconsider Huxley's works as the
stages of “a spiritual pilgrimage,” as he demonstrates that Huxley's entire remarkable oeuvre must be
taken as a whole, as a unified “movement out of darkness toward light.” It is a fascinating journey that
provides a window into Huxley's life and character, that shows an intellectual continually striving for
knowledge—intuitive, scientific and otherwise—and as such, is certain to renew interest in one of the most
the most important and influential minds of the twentieth century. George Woodcock (1912
1995)—award-winning poet, author, essayist and widely known as a literary journalist and
historian—published more than 90 titles on history, biography, philosophy, poetry and literary criticism.
Tony-Y-Not Mar 15 2021 This book is a true description of a man who got lost in a sea of alcohol. His
story reflects upon the brutal honesty of a man in total denial of who he was and what he had become
and his journey back to his friends and family. You will experience through reading this book the
humility, the tears, and the joy of his journey and being accepted back into the world he was trying to
escape from. We hope this book will reach out to others who have lost all hope and inspire them to get
up, shake themselves down, and ask for help. Tony asked for help and still today he says he can’t do life
on his own. He accepts that he can never drink again, and his last drink can be his last drink a day at a

time. Tony’s message to you is when you are saying to yourself “Why me? Why me?” think to yourself,
Well, why not?
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